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 UMECRA Scholarship Fund 

Description 

Applications are accepted in the fall with a deadline in early November for 

scholarships for post high school educational opportunities.  Applicants must have 

at least two years’ membership in the Upper Midwest Endurance and Competitive 

Trail Association.  The applicants must have participated in at least 25 rides 

sponsored by UMECRA and intend to study for at least a two year program. 

 Former Wisconsin members Ray and Audrey Gehrig established this scholarship in 

1996. Additional tax deductible contributions are welcome for anyone at any time.  

Many UMECRA members have made charitable contributions to support this 

scholarship fund in the past.  We encourage members to continue to add memorial 

gifts and honorariums to the fund to support this worthy scholarship for youth and 

others returning to school. 

 For scholarship materials and/or information about making a contribution to the 

UMECRA Fund, please contact: 

 UPPER MIDWEST ENDURANCE & COMPETITIVE RIDES ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

c/o Community Foundation of Southern Wisconsin 

Kristen Duesdieker, Program Officer 

26 S. Jackson St., Janesville, WI  53548 

Phone: 608-758-0883 

Fax: 608-758-8551 

Email:  kristen@cfsw.org 

mailto:kristen@cfsw.org


  

 


